Arlene Reville

From: Ross Clarke <ross.a.clarke@gmail.com>
Sent: November-23-17 3:01 PM

To: arlene@mia.on.ca

Subject: Walton letter

hi Arlene,

please pass my comments on to Robert as I do not have his email address.
The Walton letter to MLA was dated November 15, 2017.
Here are my reactions to the letter:

- Margaret is saying, I am a professional planner, don't question me !!!!
well its about time,

- Planscape is being paid by the developer, so comments, although some are
right, are suspect,

- to confiont these planning issues, the MLA has to retain the services ofa
national / internationally recognized planner to defeat the issues,
and as soon as possible !
Margaret is using " first mover advantage ! "

my comments :
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